
Redwood Jazz Band Spring Concert 
Saturday Evening, May 7 

7:30 PM • West Valley College Theater 
 

Dear Jazz Band Parents and Students, 
 
Just as soon as we had gotten started, we are now at the end of another school 
year! It has been a great one, and it is the time for our students to show you 
what they have achieved in the past year. 
 
Our Spring Concert for Jazz Band Saturday Evening, May 7 in the West Valley 
College Theatre. We are thrilled to be sharing this evening as guests of the West 
Valley College Jazz Band! 
 
Performer report is at 6:30 PM at the WVC Theater, dressed in standard 
jazz band performance attire (see below to help you get started). 
 
Please note that the closest parking lot to the WVC Theater is Lot 7. You may 
reference a map at http://bit.ly/26v8ktH. As this is a community college, parking 
in the lot is $3 for the evening and pay machines may be found at the lot. 
 
Admission to the actual concert is free of charge. Doors for audience 
seating will open at 7:15 PM. 
 
Thank you as always! We hope to see you there! 

 
Jazz Band Uniform: 

 
Black Dress Slacks 
Black Belt 
Black Dress Socks 
Black Dress Shoes 
Black Dress Shirt 
Redwood Blue Jazz Band Tie 


